
 

 

 

 
 
20h November 2020 
 
 
Dear Driver, 
 
 
TASRACING HARNESS ACADEMY 
 
 
The Tasracing Harness Academy was re-introduced in early 2019. This was done so to provide 
our Novice Drivers further education to assist with individual development and improving 
contribution to the harness industry in Tasmania. 
 
Our Harness Academy Instructor is Barrie Rattray, a stalwart in our Industry with years of 
experience in both training and driving. 
 
Mr Rattray will be providing a classroom style session which will cover a range of topics 
covering the harness code. These sessions will be catered for quarterly in both the North and 
South of the state. 
 
As part of the Harness Licensing Requirements it is mandatory that any training set by 
Tasracing be complied with, and therefore it is a requirement that all novice drivers attend a 
minimum of 2 sessions per year.  
 

Mandatory Training Requirements To obtain and/or maintain a licence of any category, 
participants must comply with any training requirements as mandated by Tasracing from time 
to time. For information on current training requirements for any licence category, please 
contact Tasracing on (03) 6212 9333. 
 
If you are unable to attend for a specific reason Mr Rattray is to be notified within a timely 
manner. Non-attendance will be reported to the Stewards. 
 
For any questions or queries regarding this please contact me on (03) 6212 9307. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Angela Barrett 
Code Lead - Harness 

 


